From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 26 June 2014 08:15
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:13 AM on 26 Jun 2014 from Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Dower House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I have lived in Sibford all my life and my husband and I support the proposals for Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, and would urge those who have the authority to look favourably on what they wish to do. We see their initiatives as being good for encouraging participation in equestrian activities, safer riding through education and the provision of excellent facilities. The owners are very mindful of what they organise and when and take their responsibilities very seriously. They do not wish to upset or cause any disruption to the local community and the facilities that they provide are top class. We are very lucky indeed to have such a facility for the local community to benefit from. Mike and Sue Etherington-Smith Dower House Sibford Ferris, Banbury Oxon Ox15 5RA


